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Senator Sherry asked:  
 
Have there been any occasions over the last financial year when government 
departments have sought advice on this issue?   
 
Answer: 
 
For the financial year ending 30 June 2002, there was only one agency query recorded 
relating to superannuation arrangements for contractors and consultants.  This was the 
query from the Australian Quarantine and Inspection Service, who contacted the 
Department of Finance and Administration a number of times on the same issue early 
in 2002.   
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